AGAPE Cell Phone Policy 2017/2018

Cell phones are a distraction to AGAPE'’s learning environment and, in certain areas of the
school (bathrooms), are an invasion of privacy.

Please inform your family member's, employer, or other individuals who may need to contact
you in an emergency situation to call the school office at 651-744-7970. An AGAPE staff
member will get the message to you as soon as possible.

AGAPE cell phone etiquette and expectations:
We expect you to be engaged in your classes. This means using your phone as an academic
tool only. In other words, please refrain from using social media, (Snapchat, Facebook, Twitter)
phone calls, Facetime, texting, videos, games and any other uses that would distract you or
others in the classroom.

Phones can be used in the cafeteria during lunch. However, we still prohibit the use of
Facetime due to privacy.

Violation of the policy:

Step 1: Follow teacher’s instructions.

Step 2: Teacher assists student by removing the distraction (phone) until the end of the
hour

Step 3: Teacher fills out a phone referral and sends the student to the office.

Step 4: Administrator will conduct a conference with student to determine appropriate
resolution.

In the event of continued violations of the policy, a solution to prevent future violations will be
determined with your input. This may mean that you need to check your phone in with the office
or with a teacher where the phone can be locked up during the school day. In this case, you will
lose the privilege of using your phone in the cafeteria.



